

Friday, 19 October 2018

Ref: JP/HW

Contact: Mrs C Boland

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the success of our Summer Bingo we are arranging another Bingo night on the 7th December 2018 and you are welcome to attend.

Further details will be sent home nearer the time, However, in the meantime if you have any donations you would like to make, please send them into school.

Ideas for donations are:

- Bottles of wine or spirits
- Gift sets
- Vouchers
- Chocolates

Thank you in advance for your generosity.

Kind Regards

Dr J A Patterson

Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





